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Greetings!

In This Issue
Wise people visit us
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On
Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

WISE ONES COME BEARING GIFTS...
 

Tis the season for visitors at Kindercottage! Many of you have come bearing gifts for the
children and for us. We are so appreciative of the gifts and for the time you spend with
us. The children love your visits!
 
Members of St. Peter's UCC in Okawville arrived before 7 AM with donuts,
conversation and gifts. 

https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/about-us/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/staff/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/board-of-directors/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/donate/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Uni-Pres-Kindercottage-Daycare-Center-Home-of-the-Busy-Bees/105577722798159
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1133673351838&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715


  
Members from St. John UCC in Maeystown stopped by to bring us gifts and spend
some time with us. We loved their smiles and hugs! 



Friends from Peace UCC in Webster Groves, MO brought things for us and stayed to
play!  

  
Many more visitors came to see us. We love our visitors!



 
These are our new hats for Christmas. Do you like them??





From all of us at Uni-Pres Kindercottage, we say thank you for your generous
gifts to us. We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!! God

Bless YOU!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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